
We’ve made some changes to the wording of our 
Car Insurance product. The new wording is in the 
new Woolworths Car Insurance Product Disclosure 
Statement (PDS) dated 1 February 2021, which 
replaces any previous Woolworths Car 
Insurance PDSs.

We’ve made these changes to clarify the policy 
wording – they are not intended to affect the 
cover provided.

Please note that this notice is not part of your 
insurance contract with us and does not take your 
personal circumstances into account. To see if the 
insurance is right for you, please read the new PDS, 
your Certificate of Insurance, and any other 
documents relevant to your policy that we tell you 
form part of the contract with us. These documents 
will set out the terms and conditions, limits, and 
exclusions of your insurance contract with us.

The following amendments apply to:

�� new Car Insurance policies issued on or after 
2 March 2021

�� existing Car Insurance policies renewed with an 
effective date on or after 1 April 2021.

If you have any questions regarding these changes 
or if you want a copy of the PDS, please talk to our 
friendly customer service team on 1300 10 1234.

Changes to Car Insurance 
Product Disclosure Statement
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